
Mass Times & Intentions 
Drumlish 
 Sun  11.00: Tom/Kathleen Reilly 
         Charles/Noreen Kiernan 
 Wed 9.30: William/Johanna Daly & Dfm 
 Sun  11.00: Ellen/James Mollaghan 
         Petie McWade 
Ballinamuck  
 Sun  9.30: Feast of Pentecost 
 Fri   7.00: Thomas Cassidy 
         Tessie Breslin 
Note: Mass streamed on the Parish Webcam as 
follows: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday 10 a.m. 

Friday & Saturday 8 p.m. Sunday 11 a.m.  
 

Ministers of the Word & Holy Communion 
 
Drumlish 
 Word of God Sat  Bridie Mollaghan & Conf. Cl 
          Sun  Dolores Kane & Conf. Class   
 Communion  Sat  Kathleen McNally 
          Sun  Irene McNally 
Ballinamuck 
 Word of God  Sun  Helen McKenna & Conf. Cl. 
 Communion  Sun  Breege Donnelly 

 
Ministers of Holy Communion 

 
Our new Ministers of Holy Communion will be 
commissioned during mass next Sunday, the feast of 
Corpus Christi. Thanks to those who have offered 
their services in this very important ministry. 

 
 
 
⬧ Ballinamuck Bingo: We are delighted to announce 

bingo will return on Tuesday 7th June @ 8.30pm. 
Looking forward to seeing everyone.  
⬧ June, the month of the Sacred Heart is a month 

of special devotion recalling the mercy and love of 
Jesus who poured out his love for us sinners. 
⬧ Leitrim Association of People with Disabilities 

will hold a 5km Run/ Walk/ Roll event on Sunday 
the 12th June. Everyone is welcome to take part. 
Registration from 11.30am and starting at 12 noon 
at LAPWD's Centre, Station Rd Mohill. This event 
is €10 per person or €20 per family.   
⬧ Garden Open Day in aid of Longford Hospice 

Home Care at Paddy & Mary Gillooley’s Drumlish 
on June 11th 2022 from 10.30 a.m. to 6.30 p.m. 
Marking 20th year of fundraising for various 
charities. Tea and goodies served. All welcome. 
⬧ Drumlish Cemetery are holding their annual 

collection at both cemeteries on Sunday June 12th 
after 11 O’clock Mass. Please support. 
⬧ St. Patrick's N.S appreciation evening for former 

principal Dolores Tuohy will be held in the new GP 
hall at the school from 7pm-9pm on Friday 10th 
June - All welcome. 

 
Baptism 

 
Allie Kearns d/o Adam & Lauren, 18 Cairn Hill View 
and Mary Ellen Kane d/o John & Niamh, Hill St. 
were baptised and welcomed into our faith family last 
weekend. Congratulations to both families. 

Arrangements for Cemetery Sunday 
 
The blessing of graves will take place next Sunday 
12th June as follows: 
Ballinamuck after 9.30 a.m. Mass 
Drumlish after 11 a.m. Mass and Kilmahon after the 
blessings have taken place in Drumlish 1 p.m. approx. 
This year people are asked to bring their own holy 
water or have water blessed on the day and families 
will sprinkle their own family plots at a fixed point 
during the prayer service. The priest will not be 
blessing individual graves but will lead the prayers. 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

The Inner Side 
 

The inner side of every cloud 
Is bright and shining; 

I therefore turn my clouds about, 
And always wear them inside out, 

To show the lining. 
 

[Ellen Thorneycroft Fowler] 

Feast of Pentecost —4th June 2022 

 
 
 
Offertory €843, Dues €132. You can also support 
our Church by electronic transfer if it is more 
convenient. Bank details are : 
  Account Name: Drumlish Church  

BIC: AIBKIE2D;  
IBAN: IE 15 AIBK 9321 4006 6850 07  

Please write your name on your docket when 
making a transfer because Box numbers change 
from year to year. Thank you  

Copies of the Irish Catholic are available weekly 
inside front door St. Mary’s Church, Drumlish.  

 

Fr. Ber Hogan     043 3324132 
                086 8213422 
Email: drumlishparish@gmail.com 
Website: drumlishparish.ie 
Live Stream direct link: 
www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-marys-
drumlish or login to Parish Website 

St. Mary’s  
Drumlish St. Patrick’s  

Ballinamuck 

Return of Tax Form CHY3 

 

While a number of people have returned their 

tax form CHY3, over 80 people who reached 

the target of €250 or over have yet to return 

this form. It costs you nothing as you have 

already paid this tax, but it makes a huge 

difference to the parish finances.  It is very 

important at this time as our finances are 

significantly down on other years. Please find 

time to complete the form this week. If you 

have lost your form, please collect the form 

CHY3 as you exit the Church today. Thank 

you. 

Prayer for the appointment of a new Bishop 
 
This is a suggested prayer that may be used over 
the coming weeks and months as we await the 
appointment of a new shepherd for the diocese: 
 
God, shepherd and guide, in your mercy, give your 
Church in our diocese a shepherd after your own 
heart who will walk in your ways, and with loving 
care watch over your people. 
Give us a leader of vision and a teacher of your 
truth. So may your Church be built up and your 
name glorified, through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 


